As this event is on our own property, no permit letter is included.

As Pastor, Fr. Fred Peterson will assume responsibility for crowd control.

Tents have no sides, just a covering overhead. If the weather is good we
will probably not use them.

There is plenty of open space around the event area for groups of people to move
quickly to safety should the need arise. Grilling will take place away from any tents
used & the seating area on a paved surface. Fire extinguishers are available in &
around St. George Church & the Citizen Club. Extras will be moved near the event
area for the day. Garbage will be cleared throughout the event to avoid hazards.




